
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

THURSDAY, MAY 27, 2021, 8:00 AM  

 

This notice is given to advise the public of a possible quorum of the Town of Hickory Creek Town 

Council for Cyber Security Training on Thursday, May 27, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. The training will be 

held at Town of Hickory Creek, 1075 Ronald Reagan Avenue, Hickory Creek, Texas 75065. 

 

I, Kristi Rogers, Town Secretary, for the Town of Hickory Creek certify that this meeting notice 

was posted on the bulletin board at Town Hall, 1075 Ronald Reagan Avenue, Hickory Creek, 

Texas on May 21, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. 

 
Kristi Rogers, Town Secretary 

Town of Hickory Creek 


